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Grade 9 Orientation Day -Thursday, August 28, 2014
POSTPONED until school opening -TBA

Students, parents and guardians,

Port Moody Secondary has postponed the Grade 9 Orientation for this coming Thursday, August 28" as
this activity involves several teachers and the counsellors to deliver an informed Orientation Program.
So our school will not offer the orientation until the first day of school.

At this time all school districts in the province are on hold until we receive direction of a school opening
date. Whenever the first day of school is determined, we shall be registering Grade 9 and 10 students in
the morning at 10 am - 11 am. Grades 9s attend their Phoenix class (homeroom) from 10 am -11 am
followed with tour by the SOAR Leadership students. Grade 9s will be finished by 12 noon (latest).

For grades 10, 11 and 12 students, the Registration Day will be a one hour session in their Phoenix
classes. Grade 11 and 12 students will register at 1 pm in their Phoenix class.

School Photo Day may have a new date depending on when we return to school. Currently the date is
Thursday, September 5" in the morning and early afternoon. If there is a change of date, the school will
send the new photo date and information to parents and students by email through our PMSS Times
(daily newsletter) and school website (www.pmssblues.net).

We are working with the school board office to communicate any current information regarding school
opening. At this time we have no information regarding the date of schools opening. Do not hesitate to
contact the school for assistance at 604 939 6656. Please check our website daily for any updates.

Yours truly,

Ms. Karen Jensen
Principal

Port Moody Secondary
604 939 6656




